


All,

It is time to begin the 2024-2025 year with the Estate Planning Council.  Attached is your notice regarding current year dues.  Please update your information and return your form, along with your dues, promptly.  As you know, we will be using your e-mail address to provide the monthly meeting notices, so please make sure that your e-mail address and other information for the website are correct.

We will continue to meet at Butler Snow in Ridgeland and have a variety of catered meal options.

If you know of others who would be interested in joining the Council, please share the attached Membership Flyer with them.  Our website and my contact information are included if they would like more information or need a membership application.  If you are joining us for the first time, please submit an application as well as your dues form.

Remember that you can access our website at http://www.msepc.org/.  Without logging in, you can go to the membership directory and see exactly how your name is entered.  Your username and password will be the same, but with no punctuation.  If you have trouble, e-mail me for assistance.

Your dues also include access to the Leimberg information services site at http://leimbergservices.com/naepc_access.cfm .  Many have found this service to be a valuable asset.  Attached is a memo on how to access this service.

Our meetings will be held on the second Tuesday of each month from 12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. for the months of September 2024 through May 2025 with no meeting held in April.  Please mark your calendar for the following dates:

September 10, 2024
October 8, 2024
November 12, 2024
December 10, 2024
January 14, 2025
February 11, 2025
March 11, 2025
May 13, 2025

You will be receiving a separate e-mail for your September meeting notice.  I look forward to seeing each of you then.
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